
Submitter: Ty Cochrane 

On Behalf Of: Cemetery Association Of Oregon 

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3729 

  

House Committee on climate, energy and environment 

 

Regarding HB 3729 

I am sure you will hear and read plenty of testimony supporting HB 3729 and all for 

good reasons.  Without telling you again what you will hear and read I urge you to 

ask yourself why Oregon would be the last State in the union to pass such legislation.  

This Bill is long overdue for several reason and its time Oregon followed what all 

other States realized in years past to make temperatures lower in our crematories.  

Please support the passage of this bill. 

 

Ty Cochrane 

Oakleaf Crematory 

Salem, Oregon 

 


